
 

April 4, 2018 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Troy Waymaster, Chairperson 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Statehouse, Room 111-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Waymaster: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2790 by House Committee on Appropriations 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2790 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2790 would require the Kansas State Fair Board to issue a request for proposals from 

cities in Kansas to host the State Fair.  A report detailing the results of this request must be 

submitted to the House Agriculture and Natural Resources Budget Subcommittee, the House 

Appropriations Committee, and the Senate Ways and Means Committee on or before January 13, 

2020. 

 

 According to the Kansas State Fair, any expenditures related to enactment of HB 2790 

could be handled within existing resources.  Any fiscal effect associated with HB 2790 is not 

reflected in The FY 2019 Governor’s Budget Report.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Chief Budget Officer 

 


